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Consultation for amenities at new Spring Farm park 
 
 
 
Residents can help plan for shade structures and toilets at a recently opened playground in Burrell 
Road, Spring Farm. 
 
Last week, Council called for a report into providing new amenities at the playground to cater for 
the high volume of visitors the park is already experiencing. 
 
“Council has listened to the community and will make sure that the necessary facilities are installed 
at the site, based on a motion brought forward by Cr Sidgreaves,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“This park has proven very popular with locals and is attracting visitors to the area, so we will 
address the issue as a matter of priority,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Council staff will consult with visitors to the playground about locations and kinds of possible shade 
structures and toilets at 9.30am-10.30am, Tuesday 24 October and 3.30pm-4.30pm, Wednesday 
25 October. 
 
Plans and costs will be presented to Council soon. 
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